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VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
April 10, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
 
Re:  EB-2017-0183 Ontario Energy Board - Review of Customer Service Rules 
 Comments of Enbridge Gas Inc. on Cost Awards      
 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) letter dated March 21, 2019 
regarding the cost awards process for the above noted proceeding, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
(“Enbridge”) has reviewed the cost claims received from the London Property 
Management Association “(LPMA)” and Low-Income Energy Network (“LIEN”).    
 
Enbridge has no objection to the cost claims and awaits the recommendations and or cost 
awards of the Board with respect to these cost claims. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
 
 
cc:  Randy Aiken (LPMA) 
      Zee Bhanji (LIEN) 


